
 

LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT COUPLE 

NOVEMBER 2005 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in the CFM, 

We are saddened to announce the death of Patty Crowley on Wednesday, 
November 23, 2005 at her home in Chicago, Illinois, at the age of 92. Patty 
Crowley, with her husband Pat Crowley, was one of the founders of the 
Christian Family Movement in the United States. The Crowleys traveled 
extensively in the 1950's and 1960's spreading the Christian Family 
Movement. They were presidents of International CFM at the time of Pat's 
death in 1974. The creation of CFM was a unique moment in the history of the 
Church in America. It was the first Church movement to be started by the 
laity. It recognized marriage as a special gift to the Church and the world in a 
time when single sex organizations were the norm. Patty was no longer 
active in the movement after Pat's death, although she was involved in the 
50th anniversary celebration of the movement at Notre Dame in 1999. She 
received many letters in recent years from those who wrote to say how 
important CFM was to their spiritual formation. She treasured these. She 
continued to respond to Christ's call in her life. In recent years she was 
particularly devoted to Deborah's Place, a shelter for homeless women in 
Chicago that was founded by her daughter. We thank God for the gift of 
Patty's life. May the Eternal Light shine upon her and may she rest in peace. 

Nop and Elma Muangkroot 

 


